
 

 

 

 
 

 
Cambridge Assessment International Program 

AP/IB/Cambridge Exam  
Fee Reduction Program for SY24-25 

Are you taking an Advanced Placement, International 
Baccalaureate, or Cambridge course this year? 

Are you interested in taking these courses in the future? 

Is your family experiencing an economic hardship? 

If so, now is the time to talk to your high school counselor for the opportunity 
to potentially receive a reduced exam fee of $20* 

These courses and exams provide students an opportunity to have a rigorous 
high school experience and save tuition in the future. Don’t let the exam fee 
discourage you from your opportunities! See your school counselor today to 
see if you qualify and for more information on these courses and exams, 
please use the QR codes or links below for each website. 

 

         
     

           

        

               
           

            
            

          

 

 

  

Parents,  
Your child may 
be eligible for 
reduced exam 

fees! 

*Eligibility requirements include being a public high school student & qualifying for free 
and reduced lunch. NOTE for Community Eligible Provision (CEP) schools: counselors 
can help determine eligibility based on family income. Students may be eligible to receive 
assistance on more than one qualifying exam. Funding is available for the 2024-2025 & 
2025-2026 school years only.  

Advanced Placement (AP) Program 
Advanced Placement® (AP) – College Board 

 

 
International Baccalaureate (IB) Program 

Diploma Programme (DP) - International Baccalaureate® (ibo.org) 
 

 
Cambridge Assessment International Program 

International Education Programmes and Qualifications 
(cambridgeinternational.org) 

 

 

https://ap.collegeboard.org/
https://www.ibo.org/programmes/diploma-programme/
https://www.cambridgeinternational.org/programmes-and-qualifications/
https://www.cambridgeinternational.org/programmes-and-qualifications/

